Bear Mr. Robert Drechsler,

July 13, 2011

| was donated a laptop by you and the To the Top with Laptops foundation after graduating
from New Rochelle High School last summer of 2010. | just want to show my appreciation and gratitude
because thanks to your gift | was able to complete my first year of college at Fairfield University in
Connecticut. My family and 1 are very thankful for your thoughtful gift as it helped me adapt and
successfully complete a new step in life.

Sincerely,






